	Friday 17th March 2023
All homework sheets can be found on the school blog via the Fairlands school website

Blog - Fairlands Primary School & Nursery – Year 2
Key Dates:
Parent Consultations Tuesday 21st March. Please remember to book your appointment. 
Parent Consultations Wednesday 22nd March

Class Photographs Wednesday 22nd March 

End of term Friday 31st March at 2.15

Reading
It is important that your child continues to practise their reading at home. Please remember to read at home at least three times a week. This can be the Little Wandle e-book, the free reader book, library book (from school and the public library), recipes, magazines etc. 
Principles:

This month’s value is ‘Confidence’. We will be spending time talking about what it means to be confident and how we can show this. Please talk to your child about times they feel they have shown confidence or can show confidence in the future. 
Reminders
This half term we are lucky enough to have Stevenage FC in school to inspire the year group and therefore all Year 2 PE lessons will be on a Wednesday morning. Please ensure children have appropriate clothing and footwear for outdoor PE sessions. Also please remember that your child should only have water in their water bottle, not juice. Children should not be wearing hoops. Children wearing any earrings other than small, simple studs will be asked to remove or cover them.
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Spellings: The children’s spellings are now in three different groups. Please ask your child to practise the spellings from the group they feel most comfortable with, as they do with their learn its. Can you write your spellings in a sentence?

Apprentice

Practitioner

Expert

push

pull

full
Going
talking

jumped

looked

higher

brightest

closeness
strangely

truthful

measurement 

wisely

treatment 

 
Homework Activity

Thank you so much for all the incredible homework that we have received in Year 2, it has been wonderful to see such a variety of different projects related to the Great Fire of London. For homework we would like your child to write a project linked to The Great Fire of London topic. Children have written poems in class and used their senses to inspire them. Please bring in your homework project by the 24th March. We are excited to read your poems and will display them in Year 2! 
Stay safe and have a lovely weekend everyone!
Mrs Abdul, Mrs Marlow, Mrs Harnett and Mr Barnett

	


If your child wears wellington boots to school, please ensure they have their school shoes with them to change into when they get to class. 
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Learn its: This week we have been learning about multiplication.  


Apprentice: Practise your ten times table e.g 1x10=, 2x10= etc up to 12x10= 


Practitioner: Practise your two, five and ten times tables.  


Expert: Practise your two, five, three and ten’s times tables. Can you write the inverse?








